
 

 

REVISED 
 

 

NOTICE OF REORGANIZATION MEETING, 

REGULAR MEETING, AND PUBLIC HEARING 

        BOARD OF EDUCATION 

      TULLY CENTRAL SCHOOLS 

    

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that there will be a reorganization and regular meeting, and public 

hearing of the Board of Education, Tully Central Schools on Monday, July 11, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

at Tully Junior/Senior High School, Conference Room #2 – 109, 5848 Route 80, Tully, New 

York.  

 

The purpose of the public hearing is to allow input and solicit feedback from the public in regard 

to the updating of the district safety plans.  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that the special meeting is open to the public and that this 

notice is being given in accordance with the New York State Open Meetings Law. 

 

Board of Education Member – Elaine Fay Burt will attend the meeting virtually on this date. Her 

physical location for this date is Minneapolis, Minnesota. 

 

 

The Tully Central School District Board of Education will encourage social distancing. 

 

Members of the public may also view by Live Stream at the following link: 
   
https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/k7D6AcRo 
  

 

Dated: July 7, 2022  

 

  

https://ensemble.cnyric.org/Watch/k7D6AcRo

